
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WYCKOFF SHADE TREE COMMISSION 

MEETING 

48 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

 

The Wyckoff Shade Tree Commission cancelled its regularly scheduled meeting for 

Tuesday, May 3, 2015 at 6:30 pm due to a lack of quorum. 

 

The Shade Tree Commission of the Township of Wyckoff will re-scheduled this meeting 

at a date to be determined in June 2015. The meeting is conducted at the 2
nd

 Floor Small 

Conference Room in Town Hall, 340 Franklin Avenue, Wyckoff, NJ. 

 

 

 

 

        Elaine Booth 

        Shade Tree Commission 

        Secretary 


